
 

 

 

 

BOARD WORK SESSION                        January 28, 2020 

 

A board work session of the School Board of Independent School District No. 518, Worthington, 

Minnesota, was held at the Worthington High School Media Center at 1211 Clary Street, 

Worthington, Minnesota on January 28, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The following were present:  BOARD MEMBERS – Adam Blume, Steve Schnieder, Lori  

Dudley, Joel Lorenz, Mike Harberts, Brad Shaffer and Linden Olson-participated by phone. 

 

ADMINISTRATORS – John Landgaard, David Skog, Deb Stoll, Doug Brands, Katie Clarke and 

Gerald Oehler. 

 

Motion by Member Dudley and seconded by Member Schnieder and unanimously approved to 

approve the agenda for the January 28, 2020 Board Work Session. 

 

Superintendent Landgaard reviewed the current organizational structure with the board.   The 

board discussed future direction and possible adjustments based on potential new positions and 

changes based on new facilities.  Other school’s organizational structures will be reviewed as the 

board considers possible adjustments. 

 

Superintendent Landgaard shared possible new position requests and possible system changes 

that may be proposed to coincide with the opening of the new Intermediate School in the fall of 

2022.  Specifically discussed was the possibility of switching school start times and the potential 

changes based on student transportation. 

 

Superintendent Landgaard reviewed the District Action Plan and gave an update on current and 

planned projects.  Also discussed were any potential future facility needs. 

 

Work session adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 

 

 
      Steve Schnieder, Clerk 

 

       

 

      Dave Skog, Deputy Clerk 


